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Let’s Connect! 

This is your last One Voice session this school year, what have you enjoyed 

discussing in recent months?  

• Why do you think One Voice is an important part of St Paul’s? 

• Is there anything you think should feature regularly in One Voice next 

year? 

• Do you think we should keep these groups or have new groups in 

September? What are the advantages for both? 

News 

• Thank you to everyone who came to the Summer Fete on Friday it was 

a big success and we raised lots of money for our school! What was 

your favourite part of the Summer Fete? 

• Mrs O’Connor would like to remind you that the Summer reading 

challenge will take place over the summer holiday and every class will 

get a chance to go to the local library by the end of term- enjoy it! 

Green Team  

Ms Najduch wants to say a massive congratulations to everyone because we 
have been awarded with an Eco-Schools Green Flag Award! 
 
You have worked so hard this year to make an impact in school and the 
community. The Green team have put a lot of hard work into the application 
and have really set the foundations for great work to come!  
 
In September the Green Team is growing and will be opening up to KS1 and 
EYFS children. If you would like to be a part of it please let Ms Najduch know.  
 
Well done and hope you enjoy seeing the flag flying knowing that you are 
making a valuable difference! 

Thank you everyone 😊 
 


